
WINSTANLEY AND YORK 
ROAD REGENERATION 

Merry Christmas and  

A Happy New Year

From the Regeneration 

team and Taylor Wimpey.

HOLIDAY CLOSURE

Regeneration Site office on  10 Lavender Road will be  closed from: 20th December 2019 until  6th January 2020

If you need to contact a member of 
the team please call us on: 020 8871 
6802 or email: winstanleyyorkroad@

richmondandwandsworth.gov.uk
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